
 

For Local 8 Members at City of Ellensburg and Ellensburg Library 
June 8, 2023 

   

Contract and Merge Update 
 
Congratulations!  Your new contract has been approved by the City Council and we are 
moving forward with your new pay scales and updated language.  You all also voted 
and approved merging the City and Library contract and that has been implemented in 
the new document.  This is all great news and will truly benefit you all moving forward. 
View your new contract here.  
 
The new compensation rates will be reflected on the June 22nd paycheck, with the 
retroactive monies being paid out on the July 22nd paycheck.  
 
Come Celebrate 
 
Celebrate the updated contract and the hard work your team put in on this effort! We 
will have a picnic dinner with some fun and games!  
 
Wednesday, June 21st 

6:00 - 8:00 pm   
Memorial Park 
Hope to see you all there! 
 
 

If you have any questions, contact your Union Representative, 
Angie Wedekind, at (509) 306-0586, angie@opeiu8.org 

 

https://www.opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/CITY-OF-ELLENSBURG-2023-2025.pdf
mailto:angie@opeiu8.org


  

 


